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HOLY FAMILY PARISH MT DRUITT \

- Summer

Stanwell Park Beach - Wednesday 11th January 2023

Stanwell Park Beach is located in a beautiful spot under the escarpment off the
Grand Pacific Drive. There is a large reserve with plenty of space to run around, and
BBQ facilities available, making it the perfect spot for picnicking.

Blllli BeaCh - Tuesday 17th January 2023

This picturesque beach is 900m long, backed by sand dunes and a large parkland
area ideal for family picnics and gatherings. It also features a rock pool, cafe and
Surf Club.

The Entrance - Friday 20th January 2023

The Entrance is located on NSW Central coast, approximately 90mins north of
Sydney. Sitting right on the water, there is lots to do to get you feeling relaxed,
recharged and ready to explore everything the town has to offer the whole family.

Dee Why Beach - Wednesday 25th January 2023

Dee Why plays host to many of the northern beaches main events. In addition to
its awesome beach, it features a rock pool, toddlers’ area and playground, cafes,
so much more, and free WiFi!

***Tickets $5 per person/ per trip*** (/
(Children aged 0-2 are FREE)

Tickets go on sale from the parish office on
Monday 7th November 2022. CASH PAYMENTS ONLY!

There are no booking reservations, cancellations or refunds.

Priority for purchase is given to individuals/families residing in the Mt Druitt 2770
suburban areas OR Blacktown LGA.

These details will be collected upon purchasing tickets: Contact person and
contact info, age of children under 18, residential suburb.

Food/drink is not included. We strongly advise that you bring your own.
Cafes/kiosks are available at each location for you to purchase food/drink.

All participants must travel on the bus to and from each destination.

For more information, please contact Malia at the Parish Office:

02 9628 7272, enquiry@holyfamily.org.au



